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Illegal dumping can be costly… 

1

Not only can the community 

lose the right to use this section 

of land, but also it has a 

potential fine of $500, for non-

compliance.  

Be advised the trash area is 

under special permit as part of 

the U.S. Fish and Wildlife 

Service, which is the federal 

agency that manages fish and 

wildlife.  

To ensure that Hillcrest Bay 

INC., is honoring our 
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commitment by not violating the 

terms of the “Special Use 

Permits,” it is the responsibility 

of all owners to assist in 

maintaining this area. Hillcrest 

Bay has posted RULES for 

Trash Regulations please take a 

moment to review.  

We appreciate owners’ 

involvement; please notify us at 

HOA@hillcrestbay.com 

regarding any questions or 

concerns about trash 

maintenance.  
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Special Conditions  

Ø The area will be 

maintained clean and 

free of all debris. 

Ø Any loose trash will be 

cleaned up 

immediately. 

Ø No new construction 

will be allowed on the 

site.  
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